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ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW DOCUMENT 
RELEASED 

ANNOUNCEMENT 8 MARCH 2021 

 
 
Audalia Resources Limited (“Audalia”, “the Company”) (ASX: ACP) is pleased to announce that the 
Environmental Review Document (ERD) for the Medcalf Project has been released today.  Copies of the 
ERD can be downloaded via the company’s website: www.audalia.com.au or www.epa.wa.gov.au. 
Electronic copies are also available by request from the Company.  The ERD will also be available for 
examination at: 

 The Norseman Public Library 
 The Esperance Public Library 
 State Library of Western Australia. 

 
Audalia’s Environmental Scoping Document (ESD) was approved by the Environmental Protection 
Authority (EPA) on 1 April 2019 and the ERD was approved on 23 February 2021 for release for an eight-
week public review period commencing on 8 March 2021. Comments on the ERD should be sent to the 
EPA. The EPA prefers submissions to be made online at https://consultation.epa.wa.gov.au.   

This announcement was authorised to be given to ASX by the Board of Directors of Audalia Resources 
Limited. 

 
Authorised by: 
 
 
Brent Butler  
CEO and Executive Director 
 

For more information please contact: 

Brent Butler 
CEO and Executive Director 
Audalia Resources Limited 
T: (08) 9321-0715 
E: admin@audalia.com.au 
 


